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Wednesday, 10th August 2016 
 
Dear Residents  
 
 
 
Re: Construction works at 66-67 Guilford Street, London 
  
I am writing to advise that construction works to refurbish 66-67 Guilford Street will be 
undertaken in September 2016 and will be carried out for the following 12 months. The 
works will be carried out by Golden Houses Developments Ltd.  
 
The works will include the demolition of the rear extension and construction of the new one 
as well as the refurbishment of the entire houses including installation of the new roof.  
 
We are aware that any construction works undertaken in the neighbourhood can cause an 
inconvenience however we have endeavoured to design the work in such manner to reduce 
its impact onto the local residents.  
 
Golden Houses Developments is an active member of the Considerate Constructors Scheme 
and full details of the Scheme will be posted on our site entrance for your information.  
 
Please feel free to advise on any queries or comments you might have.  
 
I am contactable on 07960 233 807, 02072886838 or email chrisds@goldenhouses.co.uk.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully.  
 
Chris Szczurkowski 
Project Manager  
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